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Overview

Had good uptake on the events we have advertised, both L&D and Sports and Social. 

Website content is very much reliant on what else is going on and with the pandemic and restrictions, this has limited what needs to be on there. 

Regardless, in the next Council year Shane will be looking at what else we can get on there and our social media channels.


